
To:  The residents of High Gabriel Estates 

From:  High Gabriel Estates POA Board of Directors 

Subject:  Pet Waste 

 

We have received a complaint from a High Gabriel resident regarding the amount of dog waste 
being left in the street frontages and common areas of High Gabriel Estates. 

It is great that so many of our residents are getting exercise along with their dogs.  As our 
weather cools down, we are sure that this activity will only increase.  We are asking all our 
residents to respect both their neighbor’s property and the overall cleanliness of our 
neighborhood. 

If you walk your dog, please pick up after it. 

Sincerely, 

High Gabriel Estates POA Board of Directors 

hgepoa@gmail.com 


